From: Madonna Marcelo <madonna.marcelo@]lacity.org>

Sent time: 01/17/2019 01:36:18 PM

To: Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org>
Subject: Re: Priorities

Thanks, Heather!

Enjoy your long weekend — I’ll be in on Tuesday next week instead of my usual Thursday.

Madonna

On Thu, Jan 17, 2019 at 11:44 AM Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Madonna,

Sorry for the confusion. We need to prioritize 6AM, then Casitas, then Hollywood Center given that we are still waiting on
sections from them. Thank you so much for your help! Let me know if you have any questions.

You can always reach me on my cell 323 541 3903
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